
ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

Birthdays and Anniversaries
September 24 - Rhetta & Terry Vanderploeg 

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
Linda Margaretic - Sierra Cascade Family Opportunities 

Head Start & Early Head Start

Upcoming Programs
October 3 - Karen Grosz, Membership

Upcoming Events
September 25 -Winetasting Committee Meeting, 5:30

 Susanville Pizza Factory 
September 26 - All Hawaii Raffle Ticket Sales Due

November 15 - Winetasting, Jensen Hall

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS
2013-2014

President:			   Patty Gunderson 
President Elect:		  Tim Nobles
Secretary:			   Karen Grosz
Treasurer:			   Rob Kohrt
Sergeant at Arms:		  Steve Rose
Club Service:	 		  Annette Silveria
Vocational Service:		  Gary Felt
Community Service:		  Keri Richards
International Service:	 Steve King
Youth Service:		  Vera Campa
Foundation Chair:		  Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: sunrise@susanvillerotary.org
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at the Elks Lodge
Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To

Karen Grosz at oksg29@gmail.com
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Last Week’s News

District Governor Vicki Puliz visited our club to give an inspirational 
presentation about the accomplishements and goals of Rotary. She also 
presented this year’s Club Silent Rotarian Award to Greg Boomer and 
the Club Energizer Award to Gary Felt.

September Is Youth Service Month

Scouting
Rotary International is a national partner of the Boy Scouts of America, 
and recognizes Scouting’s importance in instilling shared values in 
young people. Like Rotary, Scouting is an international organization 
with Scouting programs throughout the world

The values expressed in Rotary International’s Motto and the Four-Way 
Test greatly parallel those articulated in the Scout Oath, Law, motto, 
and slogan. Rotarians have long served as role models, demonstrating 
leadership, character, and the value of selfless service to the community. 
Rotary clubs in the United States charter nearly 1,400 Scouting units 
(Cub Scout packs, Boy Scout troops, and Venturing crews) serving 
more than 50,000 youth members.

Through Collaboration With Scouting, a Rotary Club:
     Provides mentoring opportunities for club members to share per-
sonal skills, interests, and experiences with youth participants
     Builds better youth and future leaders for the community and the 
nation
     Shares the purposes of Rotary through Scouting
     Forms enduring friendships among future leaders of the community
     Provides service to the community by offering a time-tested, high-
quality developmental youth program that has continuous identifica-
tion with your Rotary club
     Achieves greater public awareness of the ideals of Rotary.

For more information on how Rotary clubs can partner with scout-
ing and how a scouting chair can help with such a partnership, visit 
the Rotary District 5190 website scouting page or contact the District 
Scouting Chair:

Stephen Lease (Auburn Daybreak)
P.O. Box 782
Newcastle CA 95658
Cell: 916-899-4026
Business:  916-788-9479

Several members of our club attended the District 
5190 Avenues of Service and Foundation Seminars at 
John Ascuaga’s Nugget in Sparks last Saturday. Here 
President Elect Tim Nobles in engaged in a deep dis-
cussion at the Club Service Meeeting.


